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Friday 3rd July 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
I hope you and your families are all keeping well. 
 

Children Returning to School 
 

At the moment we are busy making plans for all the children to return to school on Thursday 3rd September.  
This is with the assumption that the Coronavirus situation continues to improve and that the government does 
not direct us to do otherwise.   
 
This term, school will finish at the end of the day on Thursday 16th July for all children, including those in 
the Key Worker Group. 
 
We would very much like to try and get as many children as possible back, for a very short time, before the 
end of term.  We have tried to accommodate the Year 2, 3, 4 and 5 children, but this does not seem possible 
with the current restrictions, staffing and space issues.  I am so sorry we find ourselves in this position. 
 
However, we would like to invite any Reception, Year 1 and Year 6 children to come and join those in school 
who haven’t already attended and join our existing bubbles.  This would be from Monday 13th until Thursday 
16th July.   Because of the reduction in social distancing, we feel we are now in a position to accommodate 
more children in each bubble.  Those currently attending will continue to do so. 
 
In order for us to plan further and to organise spaces and staffing, we are asking you please to let us know 
whether or not you would like your child to attend, by 3pm on Tuesday 7th July.  You can do this by phoning 
the school office between 9am and 3pm or emailing on office@oldburypark.worcs.sch.uk.   After this date, 
we will be unable to accept any new children. 
 
Together with all the teaching staff, I would love to see as many children as possible in school before the end 
of term. 
 
I look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Many thanks 
 

Sarah Boyce       

 

Principal 
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